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June 2018 

Newsletter  

Dear Parent/Guardian 

We are nearing the end of another very busy school 

year and we have much to celebrate and be thankful 

for. Please find included in this letter some important 

dates and information in preparation for our final 

countdown. 

 

 

 
 

BREAKFAST CLUB-IMPORTANT  

I am pleased to tell you that our breakfast club will 

begin at the earlier time of 8.15am from 

September 2019 onwards. We hope this will help 

parents/guardians who have early morning 

commitments such as work/meetings/ appointments.  

Free School Meals for September 2018-June 2019 

The application process for assessment of eligibility to the above entitlements has commenced. Even if you  

have received Free School Meals this year, you must re-apply. We are attaching an application form for  

your convenience. Please apply as soon as possible to avoid a delay in processing your application. 
 

 
 

 

 
 

SO WHAT’S HAPPENING AND WHEN? 
Monday 18th June  

ST MARY’S COLLEGE-STEM WORKSHOPS-P7 

Tuesday 19th June 

PLAYGROUP OPEN MORNING 

Wednesday 20th June 

PLAYGROUP OPEN MORNING 

WHISTLE PROJECT-TRANSITION TO 

SECONDARY SCHOOL WORKSHOP-P7 

CULTURE QUARTER WORKSHOP-P7 

Thursday 21st June 

1.30PM-SPORT’S DAY PRESENTATION 

Friday 22nd June 

WHOLE SCHOOL TRIP to Roe Valley 

Pupil Reports out to parents 

Monday 25th June 

9.30am-NEW P1 PARENTS INDUCTION 

MEETING 

Tuesday 26th June 

9.30am-P7 LEAVER’S ASSEMBLY 

Wednesday 27th June 

END OF YEAR MASS IN THE CHAPEL 

SENTINUS & SEAGATE PRESENTATION TO 

P5-STEM PRIZE WINNERS 

Friday 29th June 

SCHOOL CLOSES AT 12 NOON 

 

 FRIENDS OF CHAPEL ROAD PS-SEEKING NEW 

MEMBERS  
The Friends of Chapel Road PS is the Parent-Teacher 

Association of the school and helps organise and run 

fundraising events to raise additional money for school funds. 

The FoCRPS was formed in December 2016 by a small group of 

parents and teachers and since then various events have been 

organised and held. All monies raised supports and funds 

various activities/events such as First Communion 

Refreshments and the transport costs for the whole school 

trip to the Roe Valley Leisure Centre. All pupils benefit form 

the money raised by the FoCRPS. 

 

The BOG and staff would like to thank our FoCRPS committee 

for their continued support and contribution to the school 

community throughout the year.  

 

The committee are currently seeking new members. Any 

support would be much appreciated. Please contact the office 

and leave your name. Every little helps! 

Thank you 

 

 

OTHER NEWS 

INFORMATION ABOUT HOLIDAYS FOR 2018/19, STAFFING AND CLASSES FOR NEXT YEAR WILL BE SENT 

OUT ON FRIDAY 22ND JUNE WITH THE ANNUAL PUPIL REPORTS. 
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